
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: JULY 17, 2023 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: JEREMY OLSON, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF REVISED POLICY SBR 

700-10-4:  EQUAL EDUCATIONAL OPPORTUNITY 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

Revisions have been made to SBR 700-10-4: Equal Educational Opportunities and this 

policy is presented for your approval.  Revisions reflect the Minnesota School Boards 

Association Model Policy 102. 

 

 


